	Spread the Word:  Online Registration for Kindergarten is Still Open
 

	May 12, 2020
Please visit the HCPSS webpage for more information and to begin the registration process online!
NOTE: If your child is already attending a HCPSS Pre-K program, you don't have to do the ONLINE registration but you do have to do the second part of the registration at LES once schools reopen. 
Copy and Paste this link to access online registration:   https://www.hcpss.org/enroll/kindergarten/

Please note:  All Lisbon Kindergarten Screenings that were scheduled are now cancelled.  These screenings will not be rescheduled.  Thank you for your flexibility and understanding!

Mrs. Anoff
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